
December 2022 
Dear Pastor, 


December is always a bit different for us. Generally, we do not schedule meetings in 
December. We often go overseas to visit a missionary in the early weeks, then spend 
time with our family for Christmas and New Years. This year I did preach some, but 
most of our time was spent buying a new fifth wheel to live in for the foreseeable 
future. Most of you know that we sold our home a few years ago and bought an 
Airstream travel trailer. We will now sell the Airstream and move into the fifth wheel. 
Pray that we can sell the Airstream, the bed cover for our truck, and the slide tray that 
was in the bed of the truck. This is obviously very important to us. 


Plans are now made for us to depart for Togo, Africa, the first few days of February 
and to return the first few days of April. The primary purpose will be to teach the Bible 
to some young men who want to serve the Lord. Please pray for success and safety. 


To those of you who permitted me to cancel meetings with you to make the trip to 
Africa possible, I want to say a huge thank you for your understanding and support. 
We have been working on this for the last few years, but it has been difficult to get all 
the components to finally come together. It appears that it has finally happened. 


Darleen and I appreciate so much your kindness toward us through the years. It is our 
sincere desire to continue going forward as the Lord gives us health and strength. 
Thank you for praying. 


In His Service,


Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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